Cosmetic Surgery Consultations – Appointments / Cancellations
At Facial Plastic Surgery, only the INITIAL cosmetic consultation is complimentary. We expect that you will keep your scheduled appointment date and time. If you need to reschedule an appointment we require 48 hours’ notice. If you are scheduled to be seen on a Monday, you need to reschedule or cancel your appointment by noon on Thursday of the previous week; Tuesday appointments must be canceled/rescheduled no later than noon on the previous Friday. With proper notice, the consultation will be rescheduled one time.
We reserve the right not to reschedule a new patient consultation for anyone with a no-show appointment, or for those giving short notice cancellations. When the office chooses to make another initial consultation, a $200 consultation fee, paid in advance by credit card, will be required at the time of the scheduling of your consultation. The $200 fee will be applied to any procedures or surgeries that you decide to within the office for one year. 

Cosmetic surgery is elective and is not covered by health insurance.
Dr. Szachowicz is a non-participating physician with any medical insurance carrier. An insurance contract is between the insurance company and the patient. The office can only give you a statement for services rendered, but we are not able to process insurance claims for any medical insurance carrier.
